

WOOD COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION AGENDA
August 10th, 2021

		
The Wood County Planning Commission will meet in regular session on Tuesday August 10th 2021, at the County Office Building in Bowling Green, Ohio. The time of this meeting is 5:30 pm.  A suggested agenda follows:

OLD BUSINESS

NEW BUSINESS

Approval of the July 2021 Planning Commission Meeting Minutes.

ZONING – TROY TOWNSHIP

Nicholas Gabel has submitted an application to rezone a six acre parcel of land in Road Tract #55 of Troy Township from an A-1 Agricultural zoning classification to a C-1 Neighborhood Commercial zoning classification. The reason for the request is to utilize the subject parcel and existing structure as an engine repair facility for heavy duty diesel pick up trucks.

ZONING – TROY TOWNSHIP

JDS Lands has submitted an application to rezone a five acre parcel of land in Section 3 of Troy Township from an A-1 Agricultural zoning classification to a C-2 Commercial zoning classification.  The reason for the request is that the subject parcel is located next to an existing trucking terminal, and applicants wish to expand their operation onto the subject parcel and need to have the zoning match the proposed end use.

ZONING – TROY TOWNSHIP

The Troy Township Zoning Commission has submitted a series of zoning text amendments to their current zoning resolution.  Said amendments deal primarily with wind turbines.

ZONING – MIDDLETON TOWNSHIP

The Middleton Township Trustees have submitted a text amendment to their current zoning resolution involving the placement of accessory buildings on lots within the township.



PUBLIC FORUM:  

CHAIRMAN’S TIME 

DIRECTOR’S TIME

WOOD COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION STAFF ACTIVITIES REPORT

Staff activities for July 2021 will be reviewed.  


ADJOURNMENT

Please make plans to attend.

Please be advised that wearing facial masks is no longer a requirement for entry into the Wood County Courthouse Complex.  If you wish to continue to wear a mask, then you are more than welcome to do so.  Social distancing will still be adhered to as best as possible.




